Dear Team,
Earlier this morning, at 2:00 AM, I got confused when preparing to move the site from our 4/01 folder to 4/08, and deleted this 4/01 folder. I restored from a back up I had made at 5:00 PM. I lost some of Pasha’s last minute work, and I am not sure if I lost anyone elses. Please check. I humbly apologize. Call if you have questions. 6467276. Pasha has already restored his files to 4/01 folder; so if you make last minute changes, do them there.

Stephanie

